
Kindergarten Entry at Alexander Park Elementary School 
 
More details about when to come, where to go, etc. on the first day of school will be sent the 
last week of August. To help you plan childcare (if necessary) we are providing this information 
as early as we can. Please let us know if you have questions. This information is based on the 
number of students currently enrolled. If we have a change of enrollment or a change of 
staffing, our plans may have to change.  
  
Tuesday, September 3 
Come join us for welcoming event at 10:00 to celebrate the first day of school! The session only 
lasts an hour for Kindergarten students, while the Gr. 1-3 students return to their previous 
teachers until noon. 
  
Wednesday, September 4 to Friday, September 13 
School will be in session from 8:58 to 11:00, and 1:00 to 3:04 every day for Kindergarten 
students. 
  
Registered students have been informed of which session (Morning/Afternoon) from 
September 4 to September 13 that they will be attending. 
 
Monday, September 16 
Full day Kindergarten begins! 
 
Please call the office starting on August 19 if you have any questions or seek to register prior to 
the first day of school (250) 344-5513.  


